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04.05.2020

Revival of WBAP activities using digital platform

Dear Esteemed Member,

The unprecedented global crisis has compelled us to stall our conventional
academic activities for quite sometime now.Probably  it will be a long

time before the situation normalizes, if at all it ever does! As face to face

conventional activities are obviously not possible anytime soon, we have

decided to use the digital platform to restart at least some of our regular

activities like monthly PG teaching classes and clinical meet  to begin
with which can be extended to other programs scheduled for this year

depending on the experience and response from these initial programs.

We will send you the link after finalising the schedule through which you

can participate virtually using your digital media.

This communication is also to remind you to use your spare time to

prepare manuscripts for contribution to our scientific journal The Child

and Newborn as we are committed to regularize its’ publication and

ultimately indexing it. Your contribution will help achieve this goal.

You can have a look at our refreshed and updated website wbap.in

Take care and stay safe

Warm regards,

Prof Atul Gupta Prof Madhumita Nandi
President, WBAP Honorary Secretary, WBAP  


